
 

 

 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media production. 

I am a Freelance Creative Producer and Production Supervisor who works mainly on commercial and 
independent film and video productions. I have been producing in Oregon for over 10 years and was formerly 
the Executive Producer for At Large Films Inc. based out of Portland, Oregon.  

The incentives from this program helps to keep the people in my industry employed so that we have a large 
qualified pool of industry experts which attracts clients to the state and helps stimulate the economy and keep 
our businesses flourishing. Having a strong ecosystem deeply impacts my ability to work in Oregon and more 
importantly my peers who need support to thrive in their field. 

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

Jonathan Jenkins 

Producer 

Freelance 

Portland, Oregon 


